Dear Saint John Paul Il Academy Family:

As we prepare to celebrate the birth of our Savior, we would like to take this opportunity to thank ALL who
helped to make 2018 a successful year...

To our benevolent benefactors, we thank you for your continued generosity and commitment!

To our dedicated faculty and staff, we thank you for your dedication to Catholic education and to the young
people entrusted to your care!

To our proud alumni, we thank you for your ongoing involvement and passionate support!

To our supportive parents, we thank you for your fervent partnership with Saint John Paul I Academy for
the education of your children!

And finally, to our students, we thank you for your enthusiasm, hard work, and cooperation!

May your hearts and homes be filled with the joy of this Christmas season and may God bless you all in 2019!

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year from SJPII!
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